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Claim Adjustment Reason Code (CARC) and Remittance Advice 
Remark Code (RARC) Files Updated in Medicaid Management 
Information System (MMIS) 
Claim Adjustment Reason Code (CARC) and Remittance Advice Remark Code (RARC) files will be updated in the 
Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) effective on claims with dates of service on or after November 
1, 2019.  If any claims with dates of service on or after November 1, 2019, are not processed using the updated 
files, they will be automatically reprocessed.  A future web announcement will notify providers when the claims 
are reprocessed, if applicable. 

 


